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NSX RELEASE 26 July 2023

COMPANY UPDATE

Anti-aging House Holding Limited wishes to provide the following update to the
market. A2H received a letter dated 25 July 2023 from its auditor notifying the audited
financial report will be completed on 10 August 2023. Hence the company will not able
to submit the audited financial reports by 30 July 2023. Once the board of company
receive and review the audited financial reports, we will upload the audited financial
reports no later than 15 August 2023.
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